

Head Teacher Mr. R. Baker

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Archdiocese of Birmingham ST. WILFRID'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY UNIT

Shawsdale Road, Birmingham, B36 8LY.

Telephone: 0121 675 3319

E-mail: enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk
Website: www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk

Newsletter No 16 – 11th January, 2019

Happy New Year and welcome back to a new school term.

I am sure with the enthusiasm and energy that the children have returned with, 2019 is going to be a good one!

Ofsted

Following our Ofsted Inspection on Wednesday 19th December 2018, we are awaiting the final report. As soon as we receive it we will publish it on our website and send a paper copy to each family.

Thank you to all our families who were able to speak to the inspector or completed Parentview to give your views.

Attendance - 'Wise Up'

Our 'Wise Up' campaign for Autumn 2018 resulted in 69% of the children receiving a Gold or Silver certificate – well done to children who achieved this.

20 Gold certificate winners will be drawn out next week and will win a £10 Cinema voucher.

During Spring and Summer the same reward is possible, so hopefully we can have even more Gold certificates!

Masses

School masses continue to be on every Friday morning at 9.05 am and all parents are welcome to join us.

11th Jan, 2019 – mass led by Year 6

18th Jan, 2019 – mass led by 5H

25th Jan, 2019 – 5M

 1^{st} Feb, 2019 - 4B

 8^{th} Feb, 2019 - 4G

15th Feb, 2019 – 3M

Winter Uniform

Please ensure that your child is now wearing our Winter Uniform of:

Boys-grey trousers, white shirt, St Wilfrid's blue school jumper, school tie, grev socks

Girls-grey skirt, pinafore or grey school trousers, white blouse, St Wilfrid's blue school cardigan/jumper, school tie, white/grey socks or tights.

Values and Virtues

This term we will be trying to be more 'Eloquent and Truthful'. When we choose our words, we should remember to speak clearly, yet kindly and with compassion, so that we do not hurt others. It is so important that what we speak is the truth so we are following in Jesus's footsteps and living life the way God wants us to.

Reception 2019

If you have a child born between 1/9/14 and 31/8/15 they will be eligible to start school in September 2019. If you have not yet applied for a place for them, then please submit an application through www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions by no later than 15th January, 2019.

Behaviour Awards

Green Badges: Riley S, Lacey-Mai W, Chloe-May, Ajay

Pink Badges: Lacey-Mae P, Chanselle, Tillie-Mae, Poppy, Archie D, Ava-Grace, Sebastian

Purple Badge: Layla Red Badge: Tyreek















STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK

Nursery	Elis, Troy
Reception CT	Harley-Jai
Reception SS	Gracie-Mae
Year 1LP	Amari
Year 1R	Kaydan, Lottie
Year 2M	Leona
Year 2R	Jessica
Year 3B	Whole class
Year 3M	Whole class, Alexis
Year 4B	Tillie-Mae
Year 4G	Ajay
Year 5H	Benisson, Adrian
Year 5M	Holly
Year 6G	Leah
Year 6T	Holly-Mae
MUSIC AWARD	David (2R)
SPORTS AWARD	Lucy-Rose (1LP)
WISE OWL AWARD	Tillie-Mae

Well done everyone!

Jobs at St Wilfrid's

An advert for two Lunchtime Supervisors has been placed. If you are interested please visit the school office for an application pack.

Have a lovely weekend

Yours sincerely,

R Baker and staff











